Within the project the Strategic Action Advise Body (SAAB) was established. The SAAB was to play an important role throughout the project that included the supervising of the legal report preparation process, developing the recommendations addressed to relevant decision makers and aimed at improving the working conditions of women in the super/hypermarkets, contributing to the development of effective advocacy and lobbying strategy as well as supporting the future campaigns for a comprehensive system of the labour rights protection in the super/hypermarkets. 
The following participants were invited and became members of the Strategic Action Advise Body:     
· the representatives of trade unions acting actively in the super/hyper markets
· the women leaders of the employees’ protests that took place in supermarkets chains in March-April 2008,    
· NGOs dealing with women issues or employees rights issues, 
· labour law specialists (academics and legal practitioners), 
· experts dealing with working conditions from: 
· Central Institute for the Work Protection, 
· Nofer Institute of the Occupational Medicine,
· the representative of the Friedrich Ebert Foundation,
· the Ministry of Labour and Social Policy representatives,
· the National Labour Inspectorate representatives. 
A positive response from various social actors showed that the issues that the project focused at were perceived by them as very important and necessary to be raised in public discussion and that there was a need to mobilize decision makers to focus on strengthening the protection of the labour rights in super/hyper markets. 
The SAAB participants met several times to share their experiences and discuss the issues from different points of views. The project provided the platform that was used not only for discussion but also for effective cooperation. The SAAB meeting’s result was developing of final recommendations aiming at improving the working conditions of women employed in super/hypermarkets.

